
From: Robert Fagerlund <robert_fager@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Monday, September 11, 2023 9:15 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: 24-story skyscraper proposed on Ann Arbor’s Main Street 
 
 
 
Planning Commission 
 
I am unalterably opposed to the 24 story skyscraper proposed on Main Street in 
Ann Arbor. 
 
Please do not let this go forward. It would be a very negative element to 
downtown Ann Arbor. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Robert J. Fagerlund 
Ann Arbor Resident. 
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